
Dear Student and Parent/Guardian,

Congratulations! You have been selected to participate on one of our sport teams at Great Oak
High School.

This letter is to inform you that you will be receiving a uniform(s) for your particular sport.

BEFORE Receiving
Uniform

AFTER Receiving
Uniform

RETURNING Uniform Upon Leaving
Team or at Conclusion of Season

Student AND
parent/guardian sign
this letter

Return the signed
letter to Mrs. Sinclair
in order to receive
uniform

Do NOT lose uniform

Do NOT switch
uniforms or issued items
with another student

***If uniform switch is
needed, BOTH students
must first report the
information to Mrs.
Sinclair***

Must WASH your uniform(s) and
RETURN it immediately to Mrs. Sinclair.

Make sure uniforms are in good condition.
Inspected by Mrs. Sinclair.

Note that stains that will not come out,
holes or rips that cannot be repaired, may be
charged for the uniform(s) replacement.

You must take great care of the uniforms that are issued to you for temporary use. Items not
returned will have a minimum $50 replacement fee per item and/or a “hold” will also be placed
on your school account which may lead to you not being allowed to participate in specific school
activities or issued additional GOHS items.

We hope you have a great season and please embrace Great Oak SPIRIT throughout the season!

Sincerely,

Herschel Ramirez
Assistant Principal

Student Signature ________________________ Print Name: ___________________________

Parent Signature _________________________ Print Name: ___________________________

Date: __________________________________ Parent/Guardian Email: __________________

Wolfpack Athletics
Great Oak High School

3255 Deer Hollow Way, Temecula, CA 92592


